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Comments: I am very much opposed to this project.  I have lived in Teton Valley Idaho and Teton County

Wyoming for 42 years. I watched Jackson go from a quaint small town to a greedy community with McMansions

that many people don't live in year round. The wildlife have nowhere safe to live due to human encroachment. It

sickens me to see the numbers of large mammals killed on our roadsides.  I can't imagine what will happen to our

community with 4-5 more chairlifts at Grand Targhee with traffic, restaurants, and housing to accommodate all

the workers.  Many of us moved to Teton Valley Idaho to get away from the ugliness and greed in and around

Jackson, the traffic, price gouging of basic needs and housing.  There is nothing about the proposal that will

enrich our community.  The only winners will be the greedy developers.    


